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14.12.2023
Dear Parents and Carers                                                                                
[bookmark: _GoBack]After what has been a very busy term, it’s beginning to feel a lot like Christmas!
Currently we are very much in the Festive season – already we have had a Christmas Film night and a wonderful trip to the theatre, there have been some wonderful Nativities and there are still more performances to look forward to. Still to come are Christmas parties and Christmas Lunches, Cosy Christmas events and the term will finish with Carols around the Christmas Tree. There’s lots to get excited about. 
All of this builds on another busy term - some of the highlights being the various sporting events, the KS1 trip to the Mining Museum and KS2 trip to Bagshaw Museum. We have also had Inspire Mornings, Stay and Play events and just this week Y3 and Y4 have had an Ice Palace themed day while Year 5 and Y6 had their very own Viking Festival!
I would like to take this opportunity to thank the staff, who consistently give so much time, effort and care to create such a happy school and to offer super opportunities for the children…. on top of all their efforts with planning, marking and assessment weeks! 
Normanton Common is very fortunate to have such a team. 
It is with sadness that I have to let you know that one of our team, Mrs Twigg, will be leaving Normanton Common at the end of term. She has been a huge part of NCPA for many years and has now decided that it is time to pursue other adventures outside of teaching. We wish her all the very best and wave her a fond farewell as she leaves us at the end of next week.
I am sure you will join with us in wishing Mrs Twigg all the very best!
School have recruited Mr Barker to teach Tomlinson Class for the rest of the academic year. He will be coming into school before the holidays to help make the transition smooth.
I would like to say a huge thank you, to the ‘Friends in Common’ for all their support once again. They have organised and supported some wonderful events which have been enjoyed by so many. Thanks also to our Governors for their time, commitment and support in helping shape our school offer. 
Thank you too, to you the parents and carers for all your continued support – it makes such a difference and is truly appreciated.
And finally, on behalf of all the staff across school, I would like to wish you all a very happy Christmas and New Year.
C.Walls
Head teacher
[image: ]Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mr C Walls 
Deputy DSL: Mr L Oldroyd & Miss A Chapman 
Safeguarding Governor: Mr M Elliott

If you are worried a child is at risk of harm, please contact one of the above or Social Care Direct on 0345 8503503
Copies of the Safeguarding Policy can be obtained from the school office or downloaded from the school website.
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